St Francis of Assisi, Ohariu Parish

Leadership Formation Team - Minutes of meeting on Thursday, 15 February 2021, at 7pm
Atendees: John Lawson, Paul Betham, Kitty McKinley, Thomas Davis, John Kleinsman, Tim Gordon, Pete Roe, Shane Dinnan, Anna Mika-Hunt
Apologies:

1. Opening prayer/reflection.


2. LFT 26 January 2021 minutes confirmed.


3. Action Log updated.

4. Urgent items for quick discussion
1. Ash Wednesday cancelled refer + John's letter and Notice.

2. General discussion was held regarding 'Step Forward & Serve' message to parishioners. More work is needed on the expectation for roles and delegated authorities to progress this further.

3. Matter of Chairperson for LFT was raised for consideration.

5. ADW Synod 2017 Outcomes
There was a general agreement that we need to connect our Vision/Mission to the ADW Synod 2017 Outcomes but also need to prioritise which are realistically achievable over say the next 12 months so as not to over estimate or over-reach ourselves. After prolonged discussion on this it was agreed that everyone would pick their two most important priorities for each of the 13 Outcomes for Thomas to collate and identify some common themes and trends across LFT members. This will aid the further development of a 'Plan' and 'Strategy' for the continued refinement of the new model going forward.

6. Continuation of meeting
As it was already getting quite late into the evening and people had come to the meeting after work and feeling somewhat 'not at their best', it was decided to complete some final matters and reconvene on the following Monday, 22 February 2021, to continue the meeting and address the remaining agenda items.

7. Office matters
Various LFT members will help out at the office including diversion of parish phone number in the evenings and over the weekend and liaise with Tim remotely as able and monitor progress. There was also the possibility of reconvening the 'Nuts & Bolts' meetings to help with managing stuff in the interim.

8. Marists/LFT delayed christmas celebration
Kitty confirmed that the Marists were available for a get together on the evening of Thursday 4 March pending COVID 19 Alert level changes and restrictions. 

9. Next meeting Monday, 22 February 2021, 7pm at Johnsonville Presbytery




